Steven Seee

From: gkehoe21@gmail.com

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 9:17 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Cc: Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.; policastrogroup@gmail.com: mildermargo@gmail.com
Subject: Support of Bill H-5351

Greg Kehoe

69 Long Street
East Greenwich, RI

February 24, 2025

Dear Clerk Steve Sepe and Members of the Rhode sland Department of Health,

| am writing to express my strong support for Bill H-5351. My extended family has owned a medical aesthetics practice
in Rhode Island for nearly 20 years, employing highly skilled nurse practitioners, nurses, and estheticians who provide
exceptional care within their scope of practice.

This bill is crucial to ensuring that these licensed professionals can continue offering the services that so many patients

rely on. By supporting H-5351, you are helping to protect their ability to practice and maintain the high standard of care
that Rhode Istanders deserve.

| urge you to vote in favor of this bill and appreciate your time and consideration on this important matter.

Sincerely,

Greg Kehoe

Sent from my iPhone



